
 

Join us for Hot Chocolate and 
Cookies outside the hall doors. 

(or inside if it’s raining) 

 

 

 

 

Hot chocolate £1.00  

Cookies 50p 

Friday 17th January 2020 

after school (3:15pm) 
Raising money for wildlife and firefighters in Australia. 

One of our children in Robin Class has inspired us to 
raise money for those  affected by the fires in Australia. 

If you are able to help, please see Mrs Totman. 


